
From: Amber Cannon
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Mimosa Federal SWD #3Y (2RP-2435)
Date: Tuesday, November 11, 2014 2:39:06 PM
Attachments: MimosaFederalSWD3Y_C141_073014 Final.pdf

Heather,
 
Please find attached a Final C-141 for the Mimosa Federal SWD #3Y (2RP-2435) release.
 
Should you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Thanks,
 

Amber Cannon
Environmental Regulatory Agent
Yates Petroleum Corporation
Office: (575) 748-4111
Cell: (575) 513-8799
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